
                                    

 

  
 

Invitation 

to 

film screening 
 

 

The University of Applied Sciences for Intercultural Theology 

Hermannsburg invites students, lecturers, stuff and all  

who are interested to the film screening  

 

         Fe en la Resistencia –  

       “Faith in Resistance“ 

           from Nicolás Iglesias Schneider (film director)  

              and Stefanie Kreher (script)  

               
     

    The film is shown in Spanish with English subtitles. 
 

     Date:     19.06.2019, 20.00 Uhr 

     Venue:   Auditorium University of Applied Sciences for Intercultural  

                   Theology Hermannsburg, Missionsstraße 3-5, Südheide 

 

    "Fe en la resistancia", a documentary film from the year 2018, highlights the  

    role of supporters of Catholic, Protestant, Jewish, Methodist and Afroumbandist  

    religious communities in the resistance against the Military dictatorship in  

    Uruguay and Latin America. In interviews, contemporary witnesses report about  

    the solidary cooperation of representatives of various denominations and  

    religions as well as guerrillas in the period from 1960. 

    The film project was supported by the Uruguayan cultural and educational  

    Ministry as well as numerous human rights organizations and churches. 

    After the screening, there will be an opportunity to meet and discuss with  

    film director Nicolás Iglesias Schneider and scriptwriter Stefanie Kreher, both  

    from Montevideo (Uruguay). The conversation will be moderated by Prof. Dr.  

    Gabriele Beckmann (FIT). 

    Admission is free. 


